
Shady Hills Elementary 

Important Information for Families 

Beginning of the Year: 2020-2021 

• The first day of school has been delayed by two weeks.  Students 

will now start on Monday, August 24
th

.  This delay may also impact 

other important dates throughout the school year. 

• Early Release Days have been cancelled for the first semester of 

school. 

• In Person Meet the Teacher Day has been rescheduled for Thursday, 

August 20
th

.  This will be for Kindergarten and New Students ONLY.  

This will occur by appointment.  Schedules will be shared by your 

child’s teacher during the week of August 17
th

.   

• Returning students will have a Virtual Meet the Teacher Day only, 

on Thursday, August 20
th

.  More information about scheduled times 

will be shared by your child’s teacher during the week of August 

17
th

. 

• Due to COVID-19, walk-up/pick-up will no longer be an option for 

dismissal starting with this school year.  All students will 

either be a bus rider OR a car rider. 

• If you selected for your child to be a car rider on your Intent 

to Return form, your 2 car rider passes will be available for 

pick up on Thursday, August 6
th

 between the hours of 9:00-11:00am 

or 1:00-3:00pm.  Please bring ID with you, as we will need to 

verify that you are the parent/guardian.  You will remain in your 

car and pull into the car loop line to pick up the passes. 

• If you selected for your child to be a bus rider on your Intent 

to Return form, bus pass information will be shared through your 

myStudent Parent Portal.  This will be available no later than 

Friday, August 21
st

.  If you have not yet created a Parent Portal 

account, you will need to do so to view this information.  If you 

need assistance with creating a Parent Portal account, you may 

call the school and ask to speak with our school secretary, Ms. 

Schultz. 

• Teacher assignments have had to be shifted to create classes for 

mySchool Online students.  Class lists have had to be adjusted 

because some teachers are now teaching online only and some 

teachers are now teaching at different grade levels based on the 

number of students who selected to come back to the building.  

Your child’s new homeroom teacher will be listed in your 

myStudent Parent Portal no later than Thursday, August 20
th

.  

Again, if you need assistance with creating an account, please 

call the school. 


